Answer to the referees comments relating to:

8 New Variable Stars in the Field of 1RSX J075330.1+044606

Dear Referees of OEJV,

we thank you for your comments concerning our manuscript. We followed all of them closely and hope
that we could improve our manuscript significantly. We tried to determine in all cases also the min Il as
recommended, but for some dataset this was not possible due to the limited number of data points.
Nevertheless it is clear that the stars are variable. We also do not have VSX designations as the stars are
not (yet) in the VSX database of the AAVSO as this publication would be the source for the requested
information (like other OEJV publications are).

So we hope with these improvements that the paper is now ready for publication in OEJV.

We look forward to your reply.



